
 

 

Telford Junior School, Telford Avenue, Leamington Spa, Warwickshire, CV32 7HP 
 

 
October 2024 

Christmas Cards Consent Form 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have signed up again this year with ‘mychildsart’ who produce Christmas cards using the children’s 
designs. Up to 20% of the profits from any sales will go to Telford Junior School and will be spent on resources 
for the children to use.  

 
To comply with the General Data Protection Regulations, we need to ask your consent before sending your 
child’s artwork to the company. Please indicate below whether you do or do not give your consent for this.  
 
Once consent is given, your child’s art will be submitted in paper form to ‘mychildsart’ with their first and last 
names and the school’s name on the front of the artwork. The company manually scans this onto their order 
portal where, once you have received and used your log in to the portal, you can view your child’s artwork by 

typing in their name. Names are not displayed with the art piece, only the artwork itself. However, we 

need to make you aware that your child’s artwork may be viewed by others by submitting most of the child’s 
name which will appear during the access process with limited characters and asterisks.  
 
The artwork is stored on an encrypted server at ‘mychildsart’ and is not shared with any third party.  If no 
orders are placed, the file will be deleted by 31 December 2024. If an order is placed, the data remains on their 
server but only within your own personal account with the company which is password protected. You may of 
course request deletion of the file at any time. 
 
Please return this consent form to your child’s class teacher by Monday 4 November. If we do not receive 
your completed form by this date giving your consent, your child’s artwork will not be forwarded to the 
company and you will unfortunately not be able to order any cards. 
 

 
I do give consent for my child’s artwork to be forwarded to ‘mychildsart’   
           

 
YES   /   NO 

 
Name of pupil ……………………………………………….                   Class ……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of parent/carer ……………………………………       Relationship to child ………………………………………… 
 
Date ……………………………………………………………… 
 
Thank you  
 
Sarah Powell 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 


